Sons of The American Legion - Detachment of Wisconsin - Newsletter

Eat at Applebee's December 13th and Raise Funds for the Legion

Dine at any Applebee's in Wisconsin on December 13th and 15% of your check will be donated back to
the Wisconsin American Legion.

Applebee’s Dining for Donations
December 13, 2009

Bring the attached flyer into any Applebee’s in Wisconsin on December 13th and have 15% of your check
donated back to the Wisconsin American Legion.

Those wishing to participate in this program must take a copy of the flyer with them on December 13th and
present it when ordering their meal.

Please distribute as widely as possible to ensure the success of this program! Pass this to your friends and
family and encourage them to participate also, this is open to everyone, not just the Legion Family.

Make copies of this flyer and provide them to your members for distribution in the community
Note: Flyers cannot be distributed inside an Applebee’s restaurant or in their parking lot.

FLYER
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